
South Midlands area report – Autumn 2019  

 

We have successfully hosted some great courses this year including “Men’s Health” 

and “Advanced Pelvic Floor dysfunction”. In October 2019, we also plan to run a 

pregnancy related course.  

 

9 members attended the last full area meeting on “Men’s Health”. Unfortunately due 

to clinical demands of work and the large geographical area further events have 

been difficult to arrange. I have therefore proposed to the South Midlands group that 

we split into areas. South East England to include Oxford and then East Midlands for 

the known Bucks and Northants members. I will await feedback from members and 

request support at the representative AGM about tackling this.  

 

I have also asked if anyone would like to volunteer to be a second area 

representative to cover their region but have had no response thus far.  

We have had one full member receive her post graduate qualification, one 

completed MSc and I am aware of one retirement from NHS practice. 

 

There was no need for an annual newsletter to the region; however I will be 

requesting any stories, service developments or achievements to share good 

practice aiming for release in September 2019.  

 

The next proposed meeting is Thursday, September 19th 2019. 

 

Angela Leung- Wright  

South Midlands area representative  

tutileung@googlemail.com  
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